
 

  Application for  

Sandra Larson Memorial Scholarship 
Awarded by the Friends of the Fern Ridge Library 

Spring 2021 
 

ELIGIBILITY 

 This scholarship opportunity is open to all graduating seniors in the class of 2021 
who live in, or attend school in, the Fern Ridge Library District. Students who 
volunteer at the Fern Ridge Library may also apply. 

 Applicants must have a 3.0 or higher grade point average as of the end of the fall 
semester of their senior year. 

 Student must demonstrate a sincere desire to continue his/her education at an 
accredited post-secondary institution. 

 Student must complete this application form and answer each of the questions 
listed. 

 At least two scholarships of $500 will be awarded. 

 Submit the completed form and attachments to the Fern Ridge Library by  
 Tuesday, March 30 at 5 pm. 

 

Student Name  

Address(mailing)  

City, ZIP  

Student 
telephone 

 

Email  

High School  

Parent/Guardian  

Parent/Guardian 
telephone 

 

Parent address 
(if different from 
applicant) 

 

  

 

 
 



 
Personal Statement 

 
Attach your answers to the following questions to your application. Number your 
responses and limit your answers (to all the questions) to at least one page, but no 
more than three pages, double-spaced. 
 

1. What is your intended field of study and what are your career goals? 
2. Where are you planning to attend school? 
3. Are you the first person in your family to attend college? 
4. List your grade point average (as of the end of the fall 2019 semester), school 

activities, work experience and community service experiences and 
contributions. Be sure to include your contributions to, and experiences at the 
Fern Ridge Library. 

5. Tell us anything else about yourself that may be a factor in our decision. 
 
Submit this form and your answers to the Fern Ridge Library (88026 Territorial Rd., 
Veneta, OR 97487) by Tuesday, March 30 at 5 pm. The mailing address is PO Box 
397, Veneta. 


